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Cedar Valley Street Rods – April 8, 2018 – Iowa Truck & Muscle (D.J. Auto), Whitey residing 
 

 

Whitey called the meeting to order at 12:30 pm. 

 

Members Present: Rich Klamerus & Mary Markmann, Richard Mishler, Craig & Lynn Emrich, Whitey & Shirley 

Hermansen, Roger Hindman, Larry Hampton, Dave Swenka, Terry & Joyce Dolezal, Bill & Sandie Weeks, Ken & 

Sandy Smith, Butch Slocum and Lynn Montour, Dave & Joyce Wheatley, Rose Lockhart, Virgil Dietz, Earl Sigwarth, 

Aaron Franck, Dave & Lois Bailey, Jerry & Jan Juett, Dean & Susan Demorest, Denny and Lorene Moeller, Sharon 

Davis, Duane & Terri Cox, Jerry Robertson 

 

Guest – none 

 

Minutes for January - February was motioned to approve by Dave Wheatley, approved by all the members. 

 

Roger gave the treasurer’s report.  The banking information is open to all members if you’d like to take a look. 

 

Thank you to Dave Jones for hosting our meeting and providing maid rites! 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

 Duane & Terri Cox have motel rooms set aside for the summer outing at Elkhart Lake.  The dates are from 

July 19 – 22, 2018.  This is a four mile road course track, over 400 cars competing, a parade and show on 

Friday night in Elkhart Lake for the race cars and Saturday night is a show for street cars.  Camping is 

available at the race track. Tickets can be purchased for the whole weekend or per day. For more information, 

contact Duane Cox at 319-377-0244 or duaneandterri@msn.com. Even more information can be found on 

Road America’s webpage: http://www.roadamerica.com. 

 

 Terry Dolezal has 12 members signed up for the Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals in the Lake of the 

Ozarks on May 4-6, 2018 Here’s the link for more information: http://www.magicdragoncarshow.com 
 

 The 45th annual “Back to the 50’s”is being held June 22-24, 2018 at the MN State Fairgrounds, Falcon 

Heights, MN (St. Paul).  Here’s the link for more information: https://msrabacktothe50s.com/ 
o Please consider visiting Veit Automotive Foundation Educational Museum while you are attending 

“Back to the 50’s” or just taking a trip.  More information at:  http://www.veitauto.com/ 

 

 June 9:  Save-The-Date:  The Cedar Rapids Corvette Club "Cruisin'-The-Ave Charity Car Show" will be 

held at the Cedar Hills Community Church parking lot 6455 "E" Avenue NW, Cedar Rapids, IA.  More 

information will be coming. 

 

 The Clear Lake Auto Social Society's Annual Event kicks off Friday night with a Car Cruise around Clear 

Lake, with a concert to follow. On Saturday, the Car Show is held downtown around City Park. For details and 

registration visit www.classcarclub.com. 

 

 Hawkeye Downs Swap Meet is Saturday, April 14, 2018 from 8-6.  CVSR has two booths reserved.   If you’d 

like to bring any items, they must be there on Friday night between 3:00 – 6:00 p.m. or by Saturday morning 

before 8:00a.m.  This is for MEMBERS ONLY. 
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NEW BUSINESS: 

 

 Dean & Susan Demorest spoke about the Cedar Valley Street Rod Baseball Club.  The club has donated $50 

towards the club and a hat was passed around to help with expenses.  Concession stand volunteers are needed 

to help with their night game.  Please contact Dean if you are interested. 
 

 Unity Point Health has offered to hold a CPR training class- date to be determined 
 

 If you are need of new CVSR embroidered items, please contact Mole at hotrodmole36@yahoo.com or 563-
580-7684. They will embroider the clothing that you bring in. RM Embroidery-Kathy Veverka 363-6636 

www.rmembroidery.com.  At RM you can either take your own clothing, etc or buy something from her 

catalogs. 

 

 Thursday, June 7 will be cruising up to Hornbaker Gardens. We will be leaving at 9 am from the rest stop on 

380 south. Pack a lunch so we can eat within the garden.  Check them out on Facebook and at 

http://hornbakergardens.com/ 

 

Cruisin for Camp Courageous 

Sunday, May 20. 

We need everyone’s help, when you’re called, please say yes. 

Set up at 9:00 on Saturday the 19th. 

Dennis Moeller will provide the sound on the lower level of the grounds (pool area). 

PLEASE BRING BAKED GOODS for the bake sale. We DO NOT need breakfast items. 

If you have any silent auction items that you’ve collected over the year, those would be appreciated.   

If you know of any crafters, please let Terri Cox know. 

There will be an info booth for both the camp and us. 

We will be selling Drag City t-shirts and try to sign up a few for the drag strip. 

New wooden road signs are being made by Duane Cox. 

We need help in many areas. 

Manning the information booth 

Watching the silent auction tables, being at the silent auction tables at 1:00 when it closes. 

Helping to carry the live auction items to the gazebo and help in carrying the awards to the gazebo for the presentation 

of awards. 

Everyone is expected to help clean up – many hands make light work. 

Co-chairs 

Terry Dolezal and Dean Demorest are in charge of the gate 

Whitey and Roger are in charge of parking 

Terri Cox is in charge of crafters 

Sharon Davis is in charge of registration. 

 

************************************************************************************ 

 
Thursday night cruise nights will be starting in April and May between 5:00 & 6:00, weather permitting 

 1st Thursday – Greenspace (behind the bank) in Palo, - May 3, June 7, July 5, Aug. 2, Sept. 6 

 

 2nd Thursday – STARTING IN MAY – Prairie Hill Pavilion, 5680 Kacena Ave, Marion (Hwy 13 North, just 

past Culver’s Restaurant – May 10, June 14, July 12, August 9, September 13 

 

 

 3rd Thursday – Duffy’s Classic Enterprises, 250 Classic Car Ct. SW, Cedar Rapids, -  April 19, May 17, June 

21, July 19, Aug 16, Sept. 20 

 

 4th Thursday – NEW Hope Lutheran Church, 2736 Bowling St SW, Cedar Rapids – April 26, May 24, June 

28, July 26, Aug. 23, Sept. 27 

 

 5th Thursday – Prairie Hill Pavilion, 5680 Kacena Ave, Marion – May 31, August 30 

ALL OF THE ABOVE ARE WEATHER PERMITTING AND ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE. 
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************************************************************************************ 

 
NEW, NEW for this year – TUESDAY NIGHT CRUISE NIGHTS 

 2nd & 4th Tuesdays, May – September – K-Mart parking lot on 16th Ave, Sponsored by Iowa Truck and 

Muscle (DJ Auto) 

 

 3rd Tuesday – Yogi’s in Monticello, 260 Welter Dr at Hot Rod Lane, Monticello – May 15, June 19, July 17, 

Aug 21, Sept. 18 

 

 

1:12p.m. Motion to adjourn by Aaron Franck, seconded by Dave Bailey, all in favor. 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

o Jun 5  Tuesday - Larry 

o Aug 7 Tuesday - Terry 

o Oct 2  Tuesday 

o Dec 2  Sunday 
  

 

Buy, Sell, Trade: 

 

WANTED: 1928-1953 Ford engines, transmission, axles, frames, etc.  Contact Aaron Franck 721-4685 

 

FOR SALE: Contact Bill Weeks for a 350 turbo transmission and converter $300 

 

FOR SALE: Earl Sigworth has a Model T parade car $750 and a trampoline $150 

 

FOR SALE: Dave Swenka has a 2002 5 series BMW black and black with 83k miles. Asking $10k.  

Also an 8 x 10 two-wheel trailer for $1k. Contact him at 319-360-8950. 

 

FOR SALE: '33 full steel 5 window coupe, small block Chevy, bright red, leather interior, asking low $40's. 

Please call Dave Ruhs at 515.321.3283 if interested. 

 

WANTED: Duane Cox is looking for bucket seats for a ’66 or ‘67 Ford t-bird or Galaxy XL 
 

 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


